
METROPOLITAN
POLICE

Mr Alexander Baron
93C Venner road
London
SE26 5HU

Dear Mr Baron

I writing this letter to you in relation to costs incurred as a result of the recent court case you were
involved in, against the Commissioner of the Metropolitan police.

In line with the court order dated 121h October 2006 I must remind you that as of 15th November 2005 you
were responsible for the Commissioner's costs.

The costs you are responsible for have yet to be finalised but may be in the region of £15000.

I would ask therefore that on receipt of this letter you telephone me to discuss this matter.

Please contact me urgently to discuss this matter.

Pete Wakeford
Detective Constable

4 g44/
DC Pete Wakeford
Civil actions investigations unit

Room 812 Tintagel house
Albert Embankment
London SE1 7TT

Telephone: 0207 230 5210
Mobile 07776166419
Facsimile: 0207 230 5253
e-mail:

Your ref:
Our ref: 0G22/06/404

10th January 2007
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Mr Alexander Baron
93C Venner road
London
SE26 sHU

Dear Mr Baron

DG Pete Wakeford
Civil actions investigations unit
Room 812 Tintagel house
Albert Embankment
London SE1 7TT

Telephone: 0207 230 5210
Mobile 07776166419
Facsimile: O2O7 230 5253
e-mail:

Your ref:
Our ref: OG221061404

1Oth January 2OO7

I writing this letter to you in relation to costs incurred as a result of the recent court case you were
involved in, against the Commissioner of the Metropolitan police.

In line with the court order dated 12th October 2006 | must remind you that as of 1Sth November 2005 you
were responsible for the Commissioner's costs.

The costs you are responsible for have yet to be finalised but may be in the region of €15000.

I would ask therefore that on receipt of this letter you telephone me to discuss this matter.

Please contact me urgently to discuss this matter.
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Detective Constable
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